
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 6-9-2008 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th Grade 48 
8th Grade 31 
9th   grade 56 
10th grade 52 
11th grade 44 
12th grade 39 
Total Jr.H 
& HS 

270 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th   grade 0 
8th grade 1 
9th   grade 3 
10th grade 4 
11th grade 2 
12th grade 1 
Total BEA 11 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th   grade  
8th grade  
9th   grade  
10th grade  
11th grade  
12th grade  
Total BEA  
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 281 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 05-8-2008 through 05-30-2008 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

5 

Skipping 1 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection 1 
Off campus violation  



Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
Junior High Graduation/Promotion – May 30th – Auditorium 9am 
 
High School Graduation – May 30th – Tiger Stadium 8pm 
 Senior Sponsors – Liz Frerich, Julie Bruce & Tara Edwards 
 
Project Graduation – May 30th  
Cindy Brandt  Lynn McNew  David Edwards 
Ricky Creel  Liz Frerich  Mary Petrosky 
Emily Petrosky Michelle Bowers Frank Taylor 
 
Summer School – June 2 – June 23 
TAKS Preparation Sessions – June 23 – July 15th. 
 
I would like to recognize all of the teachers and support staff at Brackett High School and 
Junior High for there contributions to a very successful 2007-2008 school year.  I want to 
give all the credit to the Senior class sponsors for planning and organizing the graduation 
ceremonies. And I would also like to thank those listed above for staying up all night and 
helping with Project Graduation. We have summer school underway with 16 students in 
junior high and 15 high school students attending. We are already focusing on next year 
as we finish up the remaining tasks for the 2007-2008 school year.  
 
I and all the members of the high school and junior high appreciate the time, effort, and 
wisdom that school board members give on our behalf. We recognize that without the 
great leadership from the school board and Mrs. Renken our direction of continued and 
greater success would not be possible. 
 


